
SCC Agenda/Minutes 
January 26, 2014  
4:00pm-5:00pm 
Black Ridge Elementary School, Eagle Mountain Utah 
 
Attendees:   
Cami, Whitney, Ginger, Colleen, Charlotte, Kelly 
 
Motion to approve November minutes: Ginger 
Second: Whitney 
All in favor 
 
Agenda Items: 
 

• Follow up:  Safe walking routes to school 
SCC decided to have a committee meeting on February 9 to gather information on what the city has planned. 
We will ask Laura to follow up with the city to see if we can meet and see what the city has planned for paths 
and trails within 1.5 miles of our school. 

 
 

• Budget 
  Current Plan 
  Current Budget-We are on track with our budget for this year’s plan. 
 

2015-2016 Plan/Budget-Colleen will survey teachers for ideas for next year’s plan. Parents will think    
and/or search other plans to get ideas of what they’d like for next year’s plan. We will discuss this in 
February. 

 
An email was sent to the SCC earlier in January(January 13-14) to request input on adjusting money in 
some of the accounts in our Trustland plan. The SCC all voted in favor of the changes by email. See the 
text of the email below. 
 

1. We budgeted $3750 for substitutes for the DRA to be given last summer to students before school started and for 
substitutes for some conferences.  
 
Upper grade teachers did not end up giving the DRA before school started. We would like to transfer $500 from this 
account to supplies to help our teachers purchase supplies for science. (Science supplies were in our original plan. 
Based on grade level needs, we'd like to put additional money here.) 
 
2. We budgeted $12,871 for aides for Double Dosing and classroom support. 
 
We didn't start our programs as early as we had planned. We were going to increase aide time in our classrooms, but 
are having a difficult time scheduling more aide time into the day and finding additional people. We would like to move 
$2,000 from this account into supplies for the reasons stated in #1. 
 
3. We budgeted $6,250 for substitutes this year.  
 
We changed the format of our Watch Me Wednesdays which has decreased the number of substitute teachers that we 
need. We would live to move $1,000 from this account into supplies for the reason stated in #1. 
 
We have also been given an opportunity to purchase student access for $.50/student to a data bank of higher-level 
thinking questions. These are sorted by standard and objective as well as by "Depth of Knowledge" level, which we 
are working on this year. (Increasing higher-level thinking.) I spoke to several team leaders and we feel this would be a 
good opportunity for our students and teachers to have access to these questions before the price increases to 
$3.00/student next year. This would come from supply money. 

 
• Concerns 

 
None 



• Next meeting is February 23, 2015 4:00 p.m. 
 
Motion to close the meeting: Whitney 
Second: Ginger 
All in favor 


